
From: Nancy Owens
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Subject: C&H hog farm permit renewal
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 12:55:13 PM

I'm strongly opposed to this permit renewal; it puts a beautiful river at high risk of pollution because the
farm was irresponsibly positioned in a karst area in the watershed!
Inadequate testing, oversight, emergency recovery plans , etc,have compounded the original mistake .
Let's stop this blunder & take the hogs elsewhere.

Sent from my iPhone
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